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Bedtime Stories 

We all had a great time on  

Wednesday evening sharing 

bedtime stories tucked up in 

blankets, pyjamas and with 

cuddly toys. Thank you to 

FOPS for providing hot   

chocolate and biscuits! 

Well done to everyone! 

The children have worked so hard this 

term learning and joining in so well.  Have 

a great half term and a good rest :) 

We had a wonderful morning with 

Delilah’s mum,   Suzy, on Thursday. 

She helped us to create some 

beautiful Arctic artwork which the 

children loved! Thank you for all of 

your organisation and ideas! 

Fluffy Friday 

The children ended the term enjoying a 

morning of exciting activities. It was   

fantastic to hear about all of the        

wonderful things they had been up to! 

Writing 

This week the children have          

impressed us with their creative 

writing. It is lovely to see their hard 

work paying off. We were             

particularly impressed with their 

handwriting and use of conjunctions 

such as and, but, because and so. The 

children are getting better at       

editing their work and checking for 

full stops and capital letters. 

Maths 

This week we revised our 

knowledge of fractions. We also 

thought about how to use our 

number knowledge to reason and 

solve problems. The children are 

working really hard on this. 

First week back 

There will be no swimming the first 

week back as it is curriculum week 

(27.02.19). Don’t forget that chil-

dren should wear PE kits Tues-Fri 

this week. 


